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To:   Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 
 
From:  Gordon Dunsire, CILIP Representative 
 
Subject:  Recording dates in more than one calendar (RDA 2.6.7.1, 2.6.9.1, 
2.7.6.3, 2.8.6.3, 2.9.6.3, 2.10.6.3) 
 
 
CILIP thanks LC for its proposed revision. 
 
CILIP agrees with the proposal. CILIP notes that the optional omission 
instructions do not follow the style of the rest of RDA, which uses phrases 
such as "omit …" and "do not record …" rather than the "record only …" style 
used in the proposal. 
 


